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Instructor Transition Period 
 

We are really excited to be able to support some of our Instructors to continue to grow and develop in 
their life skills. Between the adventures of Camp America and Mt Hutt opening we have had some 
Instructor spots become available. During this month of June, you will see new faces around the pool 
learning how to become an Instructor to fill these spaces. As we want to set up our new 
Instructors for success, there is a transition window until the end of term where we may 
have different Instructors taking your swimmer’s classes or a class needing to be cancelled 
due to not having an instructor available. It is our top priority where possible to continue to 
ensure instructor consistency and keeping classes running during this transition period. 
 

Water Safety Week Term 2 2023 
 

In a year we have two weeks in our Swim School Programme dedicated to water safety. 
These are week 9 in both Term 2 and Term 4. Term 2’s water safety theme will be focused 
on how to stay safe in cold water as we approach the winter months. The week of June 19th 
– 24th we ask that your swimmer bring a pair of old clothes or pyjamas to wear in the water. 
Wearing clothes in the water helps to create real life scenarios in a controlled environment 
and help swimmers understand a hazardous environment.  

 

Swim School Revision Survey  
 

Thank you to those who have filled out the survey and provided feedback on our Swim School. We value 
your thoughts and help in making our Swim School the best for our community. If you have not been able 
to fill out the survey yet, please visit our Facebook page where we will have the survey link open for one 
more week or click here.  
 

Holiday Lessons Open for Booking 
 

Our Holiday Swim Lessons are now open for booking. Holiday lessons run every day of a 
week and we offer two weeks of lessons this school holidays. We have a range of group and 
individual lessons during this time. Week 1 will run July 3rd – 7th and Week 2 will run July 
10th- 13th. Week 2 will run four days as Friday 14th July is Matariki Public Holiday. Contact 
our CSR team here for more information 

 

Instructor Absence Board 
 

To help continue to make sure we are achieving the best communication with parents, we 
created a couple of “Instructor Absence Boards” to highlight if an instructor is away and 
who will be covering that class. They will be located around the Learners and Main Pools. 
 
 
As always if you have any questions or feedback, please let us know on eanccsr@adc.govt.nz 
Julia and the Swim School Team       
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